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 Are you bamboozled by laptops, tablets, iPad, smart televisions and smart 
phones, . Can you use google maps? Can you download Apps and listen to 
music or radio shows or talks and lectures or even do your banking online?   If 

you think you could 
benefit from some 
basic knowledge of 
such things  the place 
to be is St Brigids Hall 
Clonegal  on Tuesday 
March 29th This is the 
fourth in a series of 
information evenings 
held by the Veteran 
Players. The talk will 
be followed by a 
question-and-answer 
session and a cup of 
tea and a chat.  
 

 
 

To advertise your event or activity in this Newsletter 

Email maggie1980@live.ie  before 5pm on Thursday for inclusion in 

the following weekends Newsletter or phone 087 8380018         
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Still to Come: 
 
On April 5th in the Spellman Hall Kildavin  The Veteran Players information 
evening will introduce you to the world of Podcasts. A community podcast 
will be launched at the end of the year, where you will be able to hear local 
people talking about local issues. 
 
On April 12th The Veteran Players have lined up a night of entertainment to 
conclude our information and social evenings. So keep tha date for your Diary  
 

Ann’s Footcare: My clinic is covid safe. Fully vaccinated and boosted. All 

footcare needs, corns, hard skin, verruca and nails, trims. Home visits 

available. 0863691876  

Census Enumerators are delivering census forms. The census is taking place 
on Sunday, 3 April 2022. Census enumerators are calling to every home in 
your area to deliver census forms from now up to census date.  Enumerators 
can help with any queries that you may have.  Please ask to see their ID badge 
when they call. Census enumerators will not enter your home. The census is 
carried out by the Central Statistics Office (CSO).  Visit the 
website census.ie for more information and you will also find our contact 
details if you wish to contact the census office.  

 

Tullow Tae Kwon Do Academy. 

The Academy teaches martial arts  to children’s and adults starting at 4 years 
and no upper limit.  Contact 087 6119590 if interested.  

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.census.ie%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cf1528d7208b74cdda2b408da034bfc02%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637825922127166540%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=cDZ%2B1AzV4nNM2%2F2HFmWM1GgzstGQeEwzkT6H%2BdbbW04%3D&reserved=0
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Kildavin / Clonegal GAA, Ben Mulhall Park Lotto Results 

Sunday March  6th 2022 

Numbers drawn were 

16 - 17 - 19 – 28 

Jackpot: €10,000 –No Winner 

3 Match 3 winner - each receives €50.00 

Mary Kempton Kildavin, drawn twice and Brigid Dunne Clonegal  

Sellers Prize Sinead Gray 

Next draw will take place on Sunday April 3rd   10.30 pm in Johnny Dunne’s 
Clonegal 

Entries €2.00 each or 3 for €5 
Entries available from Local Retail Outlets, Committee members and online at 

www.clonegalkildavin.ie  community website or KildavinClonegal GAA & Ben 

Mulhall Memorial Park Lotto – Membership – Fundraising – Clubforce 

 
Ellen Sheil formerly of  from Garryhasten Clonegal 

went to her eternal reward this week  and was laid 

to rest in Clonegal on Tuesday March 22nd, We 

offer our sincere condolences to her family and 

many friends may  she rest in peace. 

 

Interesting Facts:????  The Spellman Hall in Kildavin and the Spellman Park 

Kildavin are named after Cardinal Francis Spellman a former Cardinal 

Archbishop of New York. His grandmother Ellen Kehoe camr from Kilbride and 

emigrated as a girl like many others to united states. Her famous grandson 

was a benefactor in the acquisition of both facilities  and he visited Kildavin in 

1953 

https://clubforce.com/clubs/gaa-kildavinclonegal-gaa-ben-mulhall-memorial-park-lotto-carlow/#!
https://clubforce.com/clubs/gaa-kildavinclonegal-gaa-ben-mulhall-memorial-park-lotto-carlow/#!

